Dr. Tyler-Hill Receives YMCA Volunteer of the Year Award
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The YMCA of Metro Atlanta is pleased to share that Dr. Yasmin Tyler-Hill received the YMCA of

Metro Atlanta’s Volunteer of the Year award for her service with the YMCA early learning
programs, and the Metro Atlanta Board. She became involved with the Y when her children
first began taking swim classes that the Y offered. Not only is she currently involved with the
Metro Atlanta YMCA board, she is also co-chair of the Diversity and Inclusion Committee, and
an active volunteer with the early learning program. As a pediatrician, she has committed her
life’s work to assuring the health of all children and the relationship of academic achievement
is well established. “The Y fits so well with my personal commitment to improving the health

of those who are undeserved,” said Dr. Tyler-Hill.


http://www.msm.edu/about_us/FacultyDirectory/Pediatrics/TylerHill/index.php

